

## To all practices Surrey and Sussex LMCs

4th January 2021

Dear Colleagues

## GP Practices with significant numbers of students registrations

I am writing to highlight to all practices with significant numbers of student registrations that they should contact both their CCG and the LMC if they believe the impact of the Covid19 pandemic on University student registrations has had a significant impact on their Global Sum

National figures suggest there has been a reduction in the number of students who register away from home, although this is variable; as a guideline, the LMC suggests practices should review student registration for the academic year 2020/21 [from 1st September 2020] and identify if this has led to a 2% or greater drop in annual global sum income.

If this, or any other funding arrangements specific to student registration, has occurred the LMC recommends practices should contact their CCG and request Section 96 support; the LMC has also contacted CCGs to highlight this issue.

I enclose an NHS guidance pack on this issue.

With best wishes

fulius

Dr Julius Parker **Chief Executive** 

Enc.

Local Medical Committees for Croydon, Kingston & Richmond, Surrey, East Sussex and West Sussex

The White House T: 01372 389270 18 Church Road F: 01372 389271 Leatherhead

Surrey KT22 888 www.sslmcs.co.uk